
 

GEORGIA DISTRICTS! 

HAVE YOUR JUNIORS LINK THEIR COLLEGE BOARD AND KHAN ACADEMY ACCOUNTS TO BEGIN 

PERSONALIZED PRACTICE FOR THE OCTOBER ADMINISTRATION OF THE PSAT/NMSQT!  

DISTRICTS WHO HAVE THE HIGHEST PERCENTAGE OF STUDENTS LINKED AND 
PRACTICING BY OCTOBER 1, 2016 WILL RECEIVE RECOGNITION FROM THE 

COLLEGE BOARD SOUTHERN REGIONAL OFFICE! 
 

FOR DETAILED INFORMATION AND IDEAS FOR LIFTING THIS DIGITAL CAMPAIGN, REFER TO EMAIL 


